



Newsletter No 057

12 June 2019

Tēnā koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Subject Report Conferences

Tuesday 18 June 2:30pm - 7:00pm

Wednesday 19 June 2:30pm - 7:00pm

School closes 1:30 pm

Subject Report Conferences will be taking place on Tuesday 18 June and Wednesday 19 June 2019 from 2:30pm - 7:00pm. Timetabled classes will finish at 1:30 pm on these days. This is an opportunity for whānau and students to discuss subject progress directly with teachers.

Conferences last for 10 minutes and whānau are invited to make appointments via the *SchoolPoint or Parent Conferences* links on our website: www.papakurahigh.school.nz.

If you require login and password details please contact Arihiana Marino-Tauhinu on 09 296 4400 ext 733. Alternatively, you may telephone the office who will book suitable appointment times with you. Please be aware that priority will be given to whānau with appointment times.

We look forward to seeing you at the Subject Report Conferences.

alla Etter.

Kind Regards

John Rohs PRINCIPAL